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Police Accountability Board Closed Meeting 
Wednesday, May 15, 2024
6:00 – 8:00 pm
Zoom
______________________________________________________________________________
Agenda 
1. Updates with Chief Farrow 

The Chief of Police provided updates and engaged the board representatives on the following topics: 

a. Encampments across University of California campuses: Chief Farrow shared general information on encampments at other UC campuses, and detailed the roles of the UC Davis Police Department and other campus units with respect to the PULP (Popular University for the Liberation of Palestine) encampment at UC Davis. Chief Farrow answered questions from the PAB and shared information regarding law enforcement mutual aid, de-escalation protocol and the lead role of the Student Expression Response Team/UC Davis Student Affairs and protocol for rescheduling or relocating events that impacted by the encampment.
  
b. Other updates: Chief Farrow shared information about a recent suicide that took place on campus. 

2.  Presentation - University of California Police Use of Force Policy 

The PAB received a presentation from the Director of Investigations, UC Davis Office of Compliance and Policy, on the forthcoming University of California systemwide police use of force policy.
						 
3. Public Meeting 

The PAB hosted its Spring 2024 quarterly public meeting on Wednesday, May 15th, 4:00 – 5:00 pm via Zoom. Minutes from PAB public meetings can be found on the PAB meeting minutes page. 

Held each quarter during the regular academic year, the PAB public meetings provide opportunities for Davis and Sacramento campus community members and others, including people from the surrounding communities, to learn more about the board’s work and how to file complaints and to raise concerns. The meeting is informal and will include introductions to PAB representatives and staff in attendance and a brief presentation on the PAB’s history, charge, board membership and administrative structure and complaint and investigation processes. Questions and comments from members of the public in attendance are welcome throughout.

4. PAB Recruitment Update 

The PAB received an update on open recruitments. The PAB currently is recruiting for two Student Life positions, one Associated Students, UC Davis position, and one Staff Assembly, Health Chapter position. The upcoming vacancy for a Graduate Student Association position has been filled with the reappointment of an outgoing GSA representative. 	

5. Recent Complaints and Upcoming Cases		

Confidential information was shared about recent inquiries submitted to the PAB and upcoming cases.

6. Other Business

None				
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